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R.E. Year 4 Camp Night 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Exciting news – as part of our cultural capital we want pupils to experience whilst with us at 

Dashwood, we are holding an overnight camp night for all the children in Year 4 on our school 

field! This exciting event will be held on: Wednesday 21st – Thursday 22nd June 2023.    

Children arrive at school normal time on Wednesday 21st June wearing forest school/camping 

clothes and will be picked up at the end of the school day on Thursday 22nd June as usual (this 

is the last day of the week as we have an INSET day on Friday 23rd 2023).   

The camping ‘trip’ costs £8 per child (which includes all evening outdoor activities, tents, food 

for the evening, breakfast and lunch on Thursday, snacks and all other activities provided by the 

school including a Forest School session.) Pupils will have lunch as normal on the Wednesday 

so need a packed lunch/school dinner. We are treating the event as a 2 day residential to 

prepare them for their Year 6 trip to Rock UK as well as providing the pupils with a great life 

experience of camping!  We would love for every child to attend if possible as it is such a great 

opportunity but also one they will have in safe and familiar surroundings. 

We will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 7th June at 2:45 pm in the hall to explain more 

about the mini residential and provide you with a kit list needed so we hope to see you then. 

If you would like your child to come to this super event, please complete the consent via 

parentpay by Friday 26th May2023 to secure their place.  We are asking for money to be paid in 

full again via parentpay by Monday 19th June 2023. If you need support with payment, please 

see the office. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Gordon-Weeks 
Principal 


